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Dear Community Members,

As the 2013-2014 school year comes to an end, we are celebrating the 145

seniors in the Class of 2014. “l am proud of our staff and students and their
successes throughout the school year--from our youngest learners at Community
Services to Wilshire Park Elementary, St. Anthony Middle School, and St. Anthony
Village High School,” said Superintendent Bob Laney. The School Board
recognizes students for their accomplishments throughout the year and has a
longstanding tradition of asking students to introduce their family members following
their recognition. Our District realizes the positive impact families have on a child’s
education and this tradition acknowledges this partnership and support.

Here are a few updates we wanted to share about the 2014-2015 school year.

Implementation of All Day Kindergarten at Wilshire Park

Wilshire Park Elementary School will offer free, all day kindergarten in the
2014-2015 school year. The 2013 Legislative session provided funding for school

districts in Minnesota to implement all day kindergarten. In February, the School
Board approved a plan to provide all day kindergarten to resident students in
September 2014. The approved plan will use reserved capital funds to renovate

the existing Media Center into three spaces to provide two additional

kindergarten classrooms and accommodate the Media program. The Media
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program will move to the northern one-third of the current space and have
direct access to an expanded computer lab. Renovations to the Media
Center began in June and will be completed by August 12, 2014.

Board Faced with $425,000 Budget Deficit for 2014-2015
A projected deficit of $425,000 for the 2014-2015 school year led the
School Board to approve a plan to reduce expenses in the 2014-2015
budget. The impact of minimal state funding has resulted in budget
deficits two years in a row.
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The preliminary 2013-2014 school year budget also had a projected deficit of $449,000 in the
general fund. The Board decided to utilize a portion of the unappropriated general fund balance
to absorb the deficit instead of pursuing budget reductions for the 2013-2014 school year. Board
Chair Leah Slye explained, “The Board made a conscious decision to use some fund balance in
order to avoid making cuts for the 2013-2014 school year. That conscious decision decreased
our fund balance. This was one-time money we chose to use during a period of significant
uncertainty about revenues and expenditures, but it did not resolve the deficit.”

There has been a history of minimal state funding for Minnesota’s schools. State aid (tax dollars
from the State) generates approximately 80% of the revenue for our School District. While state
aid will increase 1.5% in the 2014-2015 budget, our expenses were projected to increase 3.2%.
From 2009-2013, state aid funding increased 3.5%, or an average of .7% per year. The Board
approved a plan to reduce expenses in the 2014-2015 budget to help address future challenges.
One of the recommended priorities, however, that emerged from our strategic planning committee
(see page 3) is to commit to the success of all learners by addressing our long-term financial needs.

Thank you for your continued support of St. Anthony-New Brighton School District!

Superintendent Bob Laney, and Board members Barry Kinsey, Laura Oksnevad,
Andrea Scamehorn, Don Siggelkow, Leah Slye, and Mike Volna



Retirees Contribute 152 Years of Service

St. Anthony-New Brighton School District is grateful for and congratulates the retirees from the 2013-2014 school
year. The retirees were recognized at the School Board meeting on June 3, 2014.

"

Candy Burba Brian Gould Ginny Kagol Janelle Kirkeide Rhonda Joy O’Shea

32 years 24 years 21 years 21 years Mengelkoch 22 years
Wilshire Park St. Anthony St. Anthony Wilshire Park 32 years St. Anthony
Elementary Middle School Middle School Elementary District Office Village High
School

Minnesota Department of
a Department of  Education’s School Finance Award

E d . ‘ﬂ‘ For the seventh consecutive year, St. Anthony-New Brighton
u Ca t I O n School District was awarded the 2014 School Finance Award by
the Minnesota Department of Education (MDE). MDE recognizes
school organizations that exhibit sound fiscal health and financial

management policies and procedures with the annual School
Finance Award.

Oksnevad Elected to School Board

Laura Oksnevad, who was elected to the School Board on November 5, 2013,
and replaced longtime Board member Dave Evans, began her four-year term in
January 2014. “We moved to St. Anthony because of the great schools,”
Oksnevad said. A resident of St. Anthony for over three years, Laura and her
husband Bjorn have two children—their oldest daughter attends Wilshire Park
Elementary and their younger daughter will start kindergarten in the fall of 2015.
“I have a passion for education and | want to continue the positive trajectory of
St. Anthony-New Brighton School District,” said Oksnevad, who is a Registered
Nurse with a background in Prenatal Education. Her passion and interest led
Oksnevad to be involved in the St. Anthony-New Brighton School District shortly
after they moved into the community. Oksnevad served on St. Anthony’s Early
Childhood Advisory Council while she participated in Early Childhood Family
Education (ECFE) classes with her daughters and currently serves on the
Wilshire Park Parents Association and District Wellness Committee.
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Charting our Future Direction

St. Anthony-New Brighton School District engaged in a strategic planning process in the Spring of 2014.

Over 600 community members and district employees shared feedback in person and online to help determine
the future direction of our School District. In February, St. Anthony-New Brighton School District hosted four
World Café events—facilitated small group discussions—to collect community input. Over 120 students, staff,
community members, and parents shared feedback to four questions with volunteers who collected and
recorded all comments. In addition, over 440 people responded to the same questions in an online survey.

The strategic planning committee—a group of 36 community members, parents, students, and staff—reviewed
community input, student achievement and demographic data, and district financial information. The
committee utilized the data to create recommendations for values, mission and vision statements and priorities
for our School District. The School Board approved the recommendations at the meeting on June 17, 2014.

Mission Statement
The mission of St. Anthony-New Brighton School District is to Educate, Prepare, and
Inspire a Community of lifelong learners in our small, caring environment.

Values
Relevant Challenging
Creative
Academics
Innovative Global Engaged

Character Integrity
Accountable Responsible
Respect Equity
Welcoming and Inclusive
Community
Supportive Diverse

Vision
We are committed to the success of all learners.
We will engage, inspire, challenge, and support each learner through innovation and collaboration.

C Strategic Objectives h

Eliminating the Achievement Gap
St. Anthony-New Brighton School District is committed to the success of all students through
equitable experiences and individualized instruction.

Addressing Long-Term Financial Needs
St. Anthony-New Brighton School District is committed to the success of all learners by
addressing long-term financial needs.

Leveraging Community Connections
St. Anthony-New Brighton School District is committed to the success of all learners by
engaging and leveraging the strength of our community.




St. Anthony Village High School News

St. Anthony Village High

School Ranked 4th

(] [ ]

in Minnesota
St. Anthony Village High School was awarded a
gold medal by U.S. News and World Report in the
2014 Best High Schools rankings. One of only
seven gold medal schools in the state, St. Anthony
Village High School is ranked 4th in Minnesota
and 390th in the nation.

Sixty-two percent of St. Anthony Village High
School students participate in Advanced
Placement (AP) classes and exams. U.S. News
calculated a College Readiness index for each
high school based on student participation rates
on AP exams and the percentage of those
students who pass at least one exam. St. Anthony
Village High School’s high College Readiness
index score resulted in a gold medal award.

Huskies Softhall Team
Win Consolation at
2014 State Tournament

The Huskies have qualified for, and placed in, five
state tournaments in the past seven years.
The Huskies were Consolation Champions at the

2013 State Tournament, took 2nd place at the 2012

State Tournament, secured 4th place at the 2010
State Tournament, and 5th place at the 2008 State
Tournament.

Top 10 Graduates
of the Class of 2014

The top 10 students in St.
Anthony Village High School’s
Class of 2014 were recognized |
at the School Board meeting on [
Tuesday, June 3. During the ]
meeting, and following Y
tradition, the Board recognized \\\'\\\\\\\\
each student with a certificate

Mitchell

. . Zoey
for their accomplishments and Andreasen A
asked them to introduce their rmfffong
parents. The parents’ names Creig & Lisa Patrick
are listed below each student. Andreasen Armstrong
& Nancy Uber

Kiley Jenny Hayek Wilson Jones  Akanksha
Christenson, Kumar
Valedictorian ~ Keith & Anita  Mary Everley

Hayek Praveen &
Kevin & Sunita Kumar
Colleen

Christenson

Kelly Lawson,

Danylo Alexa Mogck Emily
Salutatorian Loutchko ooee Petersen
ecoe eeoe Barbara coce
David & Juri Bandy-Alms Michael &
Karen Loutchko & & Jon Mogck Joan
Lawson Tania Bunik Petersen



Vision of St. Anthony Middle School

A school committed to authentic learning in a caring environment

St. Anthony Middle School has a mission: to become a school where every student’s individual needs are met
through the learning and contributions of everyone. “As Principal, | am proud to observe how St. Anthony Middle
School staff and students contribute to our school and its environment in creative and consistent ways, big and
small, day after day.” said Dr. Renee Corneille.

In the second year of this journey, St. Anthony Middle School staff members are collaborating to focus on the
essential standards for each class. Staff members are determining the specific standards that every student needs
to learn by the end of the year and aligning these standards to the assessments given in each class. This process
will help St. Anthony Middle School move closer to its vision of being a school committed to authentic learning in a
caring environment.

( )

Did you know?
On MinnCAN'’s 2013 report of the top
10 schools in Minnesota, St. Anthony
Middle School ranked 2nd for student
performance among Asian students.

MinnCAN—Minnesota Campaign for
Achievement Now—rankings show the
top-performing schools in seven different
areas. MinnCAN is dedicated to creating the
political will to enact smart, research-backed
public policies to ensure that every Minnesota
child has access to a great public school.

Eighth graders Cole Christenson, Drew Nelson, and > } x
Nathan Runyan pose for a picture following their
Promotion ceremony at St. Anthony Middle School
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Students Raise over $3000 for American Cancer Society

Students at St. Anthony Middle School shared their caring environment with the larger community by raising
over $3000 for the American Cancer Society. Proceeds from the afternoon events on May 30—which included
an auction, a dodgeball tournament, and opportunities to dunk teachers and Principal Corneille in the dunk
tank—were dedicated to the Minnesota Chapter of the American Cancer Society. Contributions by staff,
students, and community members made the day a memorable success and demonstrated how students and
staff at St. Anthony Middle School are committed to providing a caring environment for all.
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Wilshire Park Elementary News

Wilshire Park Students Rewarded with a Surprise Concert

Kat Perkins, a recent contestant on “The
Voice,” performed a surprise concert for
Wilshire Park Elementary students on
Tuesday, June 3. Principal Kari Page and
third-grade teacher Brooke Schauf arranged
the concert. “Kat graciously offered to
: perform a concert at Wilshire Park and | saw
WYy, it as a reward to the students and staff for a
o . great school year,” said Mrs. Page.

| Perkins inspired Wilshire Park students with
a message to follow their dreams. “You were
respectful, responsible, and ready to learn all
school year. We are so proud of you and have
a surprise for you,” Mrs. Page said to a gym
filled with over 700 students and staff. “| tried
a lot of things and what | really liked was
singing and I’'m doing what | love,” Perkins shared with the young audience. “I’'m here to share this message:
Dream It, Do It. This is what | live by.” (Ms. Cooper’s third grade class pictured with Kat Perkins, middle of back
row.)

All Day Kindergarten at Wilshire Park

Wilshire Park Elementary School will offer free, all day kindergarten in the 2014-2015 school year. “Creating the
best learning environment for our children, beginning in kindergarten, is my priority,” said Kari Page, Principal at
Wilshire Park Elementary. Wilshire Park’s kindergarten team is excited to offer students a full day kindergarten
experience and has adjusted the curriculum to accommodate the additional four hours of learning. The School
Board approved a plan to use reserved capital funds to renovate the existing Media Center into three spaces to
provide two additional kindergarten classrooms and accommodate the Media program. The Media program will
move to the northern one-third of the current space and have direct access to an expanded computer lab.
Renovations to the Media Center began in June and will be completed by August 12, 2014. The new
kindergarten classrooms will be ready to welcome kindergarteners into a full day program on September 2, 2014.

Grandparents and Special Friends Luncheon
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Wilshire Park Elementary School hosted 425 guests at the annual luncheon for
grandparents and special friends on Monday, May 19.




Engaging Families and Young Children in Early Education

Early Childhood Family Education (ECFE) teachers are partnering with local apartment communities to develop
relationships with families who may not attend traditional ECFE classes. The goal of this outreach into the
community is to connect with families and their young children in a location that is close to their home,
eliminating barriers such as transportation. “We are helping families learn how they can help their child be ready
for, and succeed in, kindergarten,” said Anne-Marie Fischer, the ECFE teacher at St. Anthony Community
Services who initiated a plan for outreach into the community.

By connecting with families early, ECFE teachers are helping families understand the benefits of early

childhood education, the parenting support available in ECFE classes, and critical kindergarten readiness skills
that children can learn at home and in preschool. ECFE teachers help engage parents in their child’s learning.
By introducing parent-child activities which focus on STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math), ECFE
teachers model questioning strategies which help children build critical thinking skills. “We believe early
childhood education along with engaging and supporting parents early in their child’s life can impact a child’s
education,” said Val Anderson, the ECFE parent educator at St. Anthony Community Services. After developing
relationships with families, ECFE teachers personally invite families to attend free family nights, try a morning or
evening ECFE class, and encourage families to register for preschool and early childhood screening.

Once a week, the parent-child STEM activities are transported to the leasing office at Diamond Eight Terrace
Apartments. Kim Tan, former manager at Diamond Eight, offered her office as an ECFE classroom

because of the benefits it provides residents. “Families who don’t drive can’t attend class at the Community
Center. This is convenient for families. We brought the ECFE class to residents.” In the second year of this
partnership, Tan continued to emphasize the benefits. “We are thankful we can offer this free program to our
families. It provides a sense of community for our apartment
community. The more families are connected, the longer families
stay in our community.” Tan observed parents and kids getting to
know one another as residents participate in class. “This is the
only opportunity for families to interact onsite, especially if families
don’t drive —it provides a way to get our community to interact
with one another.”

When apartments do not have meeting space, St. Anthony’s
ECFE teachers have worked with apartment managers to find
creative solutions in which to connect with families. At Caravelle
apartments, the manager has helped teachers deliver activity
bags and notes to the apartments with young families.
The manager at Equinox apartments posted information inviting A mother and child work on a
residents to participate in a free Tuesday afternoon class in the counting and sorting math activity
Community Room at Culver’s Restaurant, next door to the

at Culver’s Restaurant.

apartment building. “l can help parents understand the \ )
importance of ECFE classes,” shared Tan. By partnering with

advocates in the community, St. Anthony-New Brighton School

District continues to emphasize the importance of early childhood education with families and young children.

4 )
2014-2015 Preschool Classes
Preschool provides the social and academic experiences necessary to prepare children for kindergarten in a
creative, age-appropriate atmosphere that promotes exploring, learning, and literacy development.
Families can register online at www.isd282.org/cs or contact Community Services at 612-706-1166.
Limited space is available in the Tuesday and Thursday afternoon class which meets from 12:45-3:15 p.m.
Children must be 3 years by September 1 to attend. Scholarships are available.

. _/
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Community Services - Senior Citizens News

Classes for Senior Citizens
Gentile Yoga

Gentle Yoga strengthens the body while calming and
focusing the mind. Learn how to take this slower, gentler
version of Yoga into your daily life to strengthen and
tone your body, improve circulation, lower blood
pressure, and help relieve stress. Classes include
breathing practices and modified stretches to fit
everyone, even those who prefer to remain seated on a
chair. Please dress in comfortable clothes and bring a
mat, towel, or rug for floor work. All fithess levels are welcome.

Fridays, July 11-August 29 « Community Center ¢ 10:30-11:15 a.m. ¢ Fee: $44 « Try A Class Free!

Over 50 and Fit

Enjoy fitness while having fun. Classes are low impact and designed for people over 50 years old. The program
combines aerobic routines and stretching exercises for one hour. It is self-paced, safe, and will make exercising a
regular part of your health care. Wear comfortable clothing and tennis shoes. Please bring an exercise mat if you
have one.

Mondays & Wednesdays, June 16-August 27 * 9:15-10:15 a.m. * Community Center ¢ Drop-in Rate: $2/class

Defensive Driving 55+: Eight Hour Course

Improve your driving skills, and if you're 55 or older, get a discount on your personal auto insurance. The Defensive
Driving Course, developed by the National Safety Council, teaches basic crash prevention techniques and has

a proven record of reducing traffic violations and incidents. The class consists of lecture, films and discussions.
There is no behind-the-wheel driving and there are no tests.

Wednesday and Thursday, August 27 & 28 « Community Center ¢ 5:30-9:30 p.m. * Fee: $25

Defensive Driving 55+: Refresher Course

If you have taken a state approved eight-hour Defensive Driving Course (55+), you can renew your 10%, three-year
car insurance discount by taking the state-approved, four-hour refresher course. There’s no driving and no test.
You will receive a certificate of completion to provide to your insurance company. Please include your driver’s
license number when registering. If you are 50-54 years old, check with your insurance company regarding a
senior citizen discount. Refresher course pre-requisite: successful completion of state approved eight-hour course.
Wednesday, August 6 - Community Center ¢ 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. * Fee: $22

Weekly Tuesday Wednesday Thursday
Cribbage Bridge for Fun 500 Card Club

Groups for 1:00-3:30 p.m. On-going On-going

H $.75 per week plus prize money 12:30-3:30 p.m. 1:00-3:30 p.m.

senlors to be determined by group $1.25 per week Small prize fee
Community Center, Room CS9 Community Center, Lobby Autumn Woods Apartments

Mondqy 2600 Kenzie Terrace
Euchre

Pinochle On-going

On-going 1:00-3:30 p.m

12:30-3:30 p.m. Small prize fee

Small prize fee Autumn Woods Apartments

Landings Silver Lake Village 2600 Kenzie Terrace
2501 38th Ave. N.E.



Trips for Senior Citizens

Running Aces Harness Track & Dinner

....AND THEY'RE OFF! Nothing like a summer night at the horse races in Forest Lake! Dinner starts at 6:00 p.m.,
race at 7:00 p.m. Price includes a $10 meal voucher for you to redeem on your meal, race guide, match bet
coupons for card room, race wager, and a race named after our group! Betting will be on your own tab when you
get there! Luxury coach transportation included. Register by July 8.

Tuesday, July 22 « Fee: $42 « Depart: 5:30 p.m. from St. Anthony Community Center Upper Parking Lot
Approximate Return: 10:30 p.m.

James J. Hill House & Summit Ave & Fabulous Ferns For Lunch

This tour will emphasize the life and career of Hill, family and servant life, the architecture and interior design of the
house, and the technological systems that provided heat, power, light and communication for a “gilded age” home
in the era of industrialization. The one hour walking tour is slow paced (elevators provided) with a 10 minute video
on James J. Hill included. Then we will load our bus to tour the homes and landscapes of the beautiful four mile
stretch of Summit Ave to the Mississippi River. To top off our day we will enjoy a beautiful lunch at Fabulous Ferns.
Luxury coach transportation included. Register by August 1.

Thursday, August 14 * Fee: $53 ¢ Depart: 9:30 a.m. from St. Anthony Community Center Upper Parking Lot
House Tour 10:00 a.m. * Summit Tour 11:30 a.m. ¢ Lunch 12:45 p.m. * Approximate Return: 2: 15 p.m.

Become a Volunteer in our Schools

Gloria Sorsoleil describes it as her favorite time of the week, “When

| walk in the front door, | just feel happy!” Every Thursday, Sorsoleil
volunteers at Wilshire Park Elementary School for one hour with Mrs.
Beall’s second grade class. Sorsoleil, a retired computer

programmer and resident of St. Anthony since 1978, began
volunteering eight years ago and has fond memories of her time spent
with the kids. Sorsoleil recalls helping a child with math and

watching as the light bulb went on in the child’s head, “It was so
exciting.” Sorsoleil enjoys learning from the kids and what their life

is like. “There is such diversity at Wilshire Park that it's an education
for me. I’'m so drawn to that school. It's a safe and happy place to be
and the teachers are excellent.” Her two daughters and son attended
Wilshire Park Elementary School and graduated from St. Anthony Village High School. “Whenever | see a new
family in the neighborhood, | always tell them, ‘Oh, you’re going to love the schools.” And they do!”

There are several opportunities available for volunteers to work directly with children, help with office tasks, or
assist with the preparation of classroom materials. Volunteers are needed at Wilshire Park Elementary School,
St. Anthony Middle School, St. Anthony Village High School, and to assist with early childhood and senior citizen
programs at St. Anthony Community Services. To learn more about the flexible options available to volunteer in
the schools, contact St. Anthony Community Services at 612-706-1171.

Join the St. Anthony Community Services Senior Citizen Advisory Council!
Are you interested in having your ideas heard? Do you enjoy planning social and educational activities for
community members? If so, we want YOU to join the St. Anthony Community Services Senior Citizen Advisory
Councill Meetings are held on the second Tuesday of each month, September through May, at 10:15 a.m.
Please call our Senior Coordinator at 612-706-1171 to learn more.
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SANB Endowment Foundation News
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$100,000 Challenge Met!!

The St. Anthony New Brighton Endowment Foundation received a generous pledge of
$100,000 from the estate of John Mondati, an active community member who believed
an endowment fund could help protect and enhance valuable programs in the district. In
A legacy of excellence October 2013, the challenge was met and the Foundation is investing $210,000 to benefit
students of the St. Anthony-New Brighton School District.

The Foundation has begun investing the funds and is realizing a return on that investment. Prior to next school
year, the Foundation Board will work with the School District to identify priorities for using some of the income to
support arts and activities for students.

On behalf of the students of District 282, thank you for your generous support! This is a terrific beginning, but we
have to continue to raise and invest funds in order to have a meaningful impact on programs in our schools.
Please visit the Foundation Wall in the High School/Middle School Commons to see the attractive brick plates
recognizing donations of $1000 and above. Brick plates are added as donations of that level are received.

Other ways to help?

As you think about charitable giving, please consider including the St. Anthony New Brighton Endowment
Foundation. You will become part of the Legacy of Excellence in District 282.

Donations can be dropped off or mailed to the District Office, 3303 33rd Avenue NE, St. Anthony, MN 55418.
Please make checks payable to St. Anthony New Brighton Endowment Foundation.

The Foundation is also looking for volunteers to help with projects. Please contact Foundation Chair Leah Slye
(pictured below) at tislye@msn.com for more information! Thank you!

The first SAV for the Future Fundraiser was a great success!

On February 8, the St. Anthony New Brighton Endowment Foundation and the
SANBE Foundation hosted its first SAV for the Future event at Jax Café.
Throughout the evening, 160 people mingled, bid on silent auction items, and
enjoyed a steak dinner. A total of $13,006.74 was raised and divided between
the Foundations.

We appreciate the event sponsors:

Village Orthodontics, Northeast Lions, and St.
Anthony Lions. Thank you to Corey
Anderson and Pat Niccum of Architect
Mechanical for their $1000 donation at the
event and Pat and Tricia Todd (pictured at
left), who won the raffle but decided to
donate their $1437.50 winnings to the
Foundations.

Photo courtesy of Steve Campbell,
Loco/FX Photography

The mission of the SANBE Foundation is to

provide additional resources that enhance the quality of educational
programs in District 282. Monies raised by SANBE are used to support our
creative-learning grant program, which awards grants to teachers and staff members. These grants support
innovative learning opportunities to district students.

Photo courtesy of Steve Campbell,
Loco/FX Photography

The St. Anthony New Brighton Endowment Foundation exists to support and enhance arts and activities
programs where students develop strong minds and leadership skills for tomorrow. Every dollar donated will be
invested. The income from those investments will provide a permanent, long-range funding source to preserve
excellence and enrich opportunities in the St. Anthony New Brighton schools.

We are planning a SAV for the Future Fundraiser event in 2015, tentatively scheduled for February 7.
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SANBE School Supplies Fundraiser

We lead busy lives and as a new school year approaches,
we could all use a little help with the items on our to-do list.

SANBE would like to help you cross one item off your list!
We’'re providing the convenience of pre-packaged school

Fo u n d at i o n supplies. No more hassles running from store to store trying

to find the proper items!

Grants for Teachers

In coordination with the teachers and staff of the ISD 282

school district, SANBE will provide you and your family
with high quality, name brand school supplies for
g h [ Kindergarten through 8th Grade.

Order by August 1st for the 2014-15 school year!

Supplies

Each package price includes a modest donation that will support
innovative educational experiences for the students of ISD 282.
Don'’t need school supplies? Use the form below to donate directly.
We appreciate your support!

Order School Supplies for K-8th Grade NOW!
WWW.ORDERMYPACK.COM (school #: 106694)

Pick up dates are August 27th from 11am - 2pm and August 28th from 4pm - 7pm in
the Community Center, Room CS-9. For more information, please visit SANBE'’s website
at: www.isd282.org/sanbe-fundraiser or contact us at sanbefoundation@gmail.com.

The SANBE Foundation’s mission is to provide additional resources that enhance the
quality of educational programs in Independent School District 282.

THANK YOU! YOUR TAX DEDUCTIBLE DONATION WILL MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

Amount of Your Contribution: $ MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO

SANBE FOUNDATION

Name:

3303-33rd Avenue NE
Address: St. Anthony, MN 55418
Phone:
E-mail:

Please notify your employer of your donation if they have a matching program. %0
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Congratulations to St. Anthony Villuge High School!
Ranked 4th in Minnesota

St. Anthony Village High School was awarded a gold medal by U.S. News and World Report in the 2014
Best High Schools rankings. One of only seven gold medal schools in the state,
St. Anthony Village High School is ranked 4th in Minnesota and 390th in the nation.

St. Anthony Village Hﬁgh_vg@[h)@m
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